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Important THSteps Updates  
 
 

Please review the important information within this notice related to a recent 
update to the Texas Health Steps (THSteps) Quick Reference Guide (QRG).  
The Texas Health Steps (THSteps) Quick Reference Guide (QRG) has been 
updated. The current THSteps QRG includes a 02/11/2022 revision date and is 
available on the THSteps webpage on the TMHP website. Updates to the QRG were 
made in the “Immunizations Administered” column on page 1. Pneumococcal 
vaccine procedure codes 90671 and 90677 were added to the list of vaccines. All 
THSteps medical providers should begin using the updated THSteps QRG 
immediately.  
 
A TMHP notice titled “Texas Health Steps Quick Reference Guide Updated for 
March 2022” was released on February 23, 2022 and also provides information on 
the updates to the QRG.  
 
THSteps encourages providers to regularly visit the Texas Health Steps medical 
provider website at https://www.hhs.texas.gov/providers/health-services-
providers/texas-health-steps/medical-providers for updates and other valuable 
information on Texas Health Steps checkups.  

 
Should you have any questions related to Texas Health Steps, please contact the 
appropriate Texas Health Steps Provider Relations representative in your region. 
The name and contact information of provider relations representatives can be 
found at https://www.hhs.gov/providers/health-services-providers/texas-health-
steps.  
 
 
 

 We appreciate your collaborative efforts in working with us and our members. 
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